
 
 
Bay area youth baseball league looks to give area children an escape 
from the aftermath of Hurricane Harvey 
 
For Immediate Release:   
 
Bay Area Texas Baseball, an independent, nonprofit youth baseball league in the Clear Lake, 
Friendswood, Pasadena area, wants to make certain that fall registration fees do not add to the 
financial burden of those who have suffered significant financial loss due Hurricane Harvey. We 
are making 200 openings available to the children of those families. 
 
“We don’t want to let Harvey cheat our kids out of more than it already has.” Frank Donaghe, 
BATB President 
  
Onsite registration will be held at the Bay Area Dad’s Club Baseball facility of Harris County 
Precinct 2, represented by Commissioner Jack Morman.  

 
Who: Kids ages 3 through 18 (must turn 4 before September next year) 
What: Bay Area Texas Baseball Onsite Registration 
Where:  14500 Village Evergreen Trail, Houston, 77062 
When:  12:00 – 2:00 pm Saturday September 2nd 

 
Games are scheduled to start September 16, 2017 with practices beginning the preceding week.  
 
Bay Area Texas Baseball has no boundaries. It has served the youth of the bay area, including 
Clear Lake, Nassau Bay, Friendswood, Pasadena, Webster and League City areas since 1978.   
 

To register online, please follow the instructions at: 
http://www.bayareatexasbaseball.com/ 

 
or for additional information email: 

fdonaghe@aol.com 
pdonaghe@bayareatexasbaseball.com 
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